Swim Results - continued

LEADER - Charles Kettle.

SWIM AWARDS NIGHT:

On Sunday, September 9th, the Swim Awards
Night was held in the Curling Club and all Red
Cross awards were presented to the successful
swimmers. Mention was made of the successful
Royal Life awards, and upon receipt of these
awards they will be mailed to the swimmers.
Winner of the Tommy Duriez Memorial Trophy was
Charles Kettle. This trophy is awarded yearly
to the best all-round swimmer and the presentation was made by Mr. and Mrs. Henry Duriez.
The Tadpole and Minnow crests have not been
received to date but will be mailed to the
successful swimmers as soon as they are received
ed at the Recreation Office.

"Thank you", all those who turned out for the Swim Awards night as it added greatly to the success of the evening.

GOLF CLUB NEWS

Congratulations to Peg Wellings on the winning of club championship. I understand J. Gunter was a stroke behind Peg as runner-up, with J. Rattray coming in with low net.

DISTRICT HEALTH COUNCILS MEETING

THE PUBLIC IS CORDIALLY INVITED TO A MEETING CONCERNING DISTRICT HEALTH COUNCILS.

GUEST SPEAKER WILL BE DR. JAMES BALDWIN OF THE MINISTRY OF HEAL-TH AREA PLANNING COORDINATOR FOR NORTHERN ONTARIO.

HE WILL BE ACCOMPANIED BY DR.

JANE PICKERSGILL MEDICAL OFFICER

OF HEALTH, THUNDER BAY DISTRICT

HEALTH UNIT.

THE MEETING WILL TAKE PLACE ON SEPTEMBER 17TH AT 8 P.M. IN THE LAKE SUPERIOR HIGH SCHOOL, TERRACE BAY CAMPUS.

STORK CLUB

Born to Mr. and Mrs. J. Duggan of Schreiber a boy on September 8th, 1973.

Born to Mr. and Mrs. J. Luke of Schreiber a boy on September IOth, 1973.

TERRACE BAY
OFFICIAL OPENING
SEPTEMBER 22ND, 1973

Only a limited number of tickets available.

Members may purchase tickets from:

Bar Steward or C. Koski.

PLAYGIRL BEAUTY SALON

SHAMPOO AND SET SPECIAL

REGULAR - \$4.00 SPECIAL - \$3.00 (SHORT HAIR) FREE CREAM RINSE & COLOUR RINSE SPECIAL IN AFFECT - MON., TUES., WED. FOR THE REST OF SEPTEMBER

ANNOUNCEMENT

The law office of
PIERRE MICHELE DUBE B.A. LLB
Barrister Solicitor
Notary Public

wish to announce that the law office will be temporarily

located

502 McINTOSH

Thunder Bay F, Ont. Telephone 622-9379